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State of South Carolina
Bepurtment of Health and Hioman Serfhices

Mark Sanford Emma Forkner
Governor Director

August 29, 2008

Edward Brumfield, MD
Waccamaw Family Medicine
9699 Ocean Highway

P.O. Box 289

Pawley’s Island, SC 29585

RE: Latisha Mitchell (DOB 7/3/1980)

Dear Dr. Brumfield,

Thank you for corresponding regarding this patient. | am asking my South Carolina
Department of Health & Human Services [DHHS] colleagues to utilize this letter of
medical necessity to override the normal twelve visit limit for adult Medicaid
beneficiaries. Mr. William Feagin at DHHS will be working on this for you and there

should not be any problem getting this done.

If you have further difficulty, please call Mr. Feagin at 803-898-3040. Thank you for
your advocacy regarding this patient and for caring for SC Medicaid beneficiaries.

Sincerely, Aumv
O. Marion Burton, MD
Medical Director

OMB/mk

cc: William Feagin, DHHS

Medical Director
P.O. Box 8206 ® Columbia, South Carolina 29202-8206
(803) 898-2500 ¢ Fax (803) 255-8235
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Waccamaw Family Medicine
9699 Ocean Highway
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RE: Latisha Mitchell (DOB 7/3/1980)

Dear Dr. Brumfield,

Thank you for corresponding regarding this patient. | am asking my South Carolina
Department of Health & Human Services [DHHS] colleagues to utilize this letter of
medical necessity to override the normal twelve visit limit for adult Medicaid
beneficiaries. Mr. William Feagin at DHHS will be working on this for you and there

should not be any problem getting this done.

If you have further difficulty, please call Mr. Feagin at 803-898-3040. Thank you for
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O. Marion Burton, MD
Medical Director
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August 25, 2008

Edward Brumfield, MD
Waccamaw Family Medicine
9699 Ocean Highway

P.O. Box 289

Pawley’s Island, SC 29585

RE: Latisha Mitchell (DOB 7/3/1980)

Dear Dr. Brumfield,

Thank you for corresponding regarding this patient. | am asking my South Carolina
Department of Health & Human Services [DHHS] colleagues to utilize this letter of
medical necessity to override the normal twelve visit limit for adult Medicaid
beneficiaries. Mr. William Feagin at DHHS will be working on this for you and there
should not be any problem getting this done.

If you have further difficulty, please call Mr. Feagin at 803-898-3040. Thank you for
your advocacy regarding this patient and for caring for SC Medicaid beneficiaries.

Sincerely,

O. Marion Burton, MD
Medical Director

Cc: William Feagin, DHHS
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Dear Dr. Burton,

This letter is to request approval of payment for two visits for my patient Latisha
Mitchell (DOB 7/3/1980). Her Medicaid number is 0222205602. She was seen on
6/16/2008 for increased blood pressure and edema since the birth of her baby two weeks
prior. She had also injured her hip in delivery. The visit on 6/27/2008 was for acute
worsening of her hip pain and injury. She required a Toradol injection and a referral to
orthopedics. I appreciate your assistance with these visits.

Sincerely,

Edward Brumfield MD

Gerald E. Harmon, M.D. « Gerald E Congdon, M.D. « Clarence E. Coker III, M.D.
Edward S. Brumfield, M.D. « Brian A. Hanna, M.D. « Kathleen Boone, RN, CNP



